
Proposed Rule Brings Potential Penalty for Any
HIPAA Violation

From the article:

The Secretary of Health and Human Services has proposed rules to amend existing regulations relating to the
compliance with, and the enforcement of, the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA). HIPAA
applies to most health care providers, billing companies andhealth plans.
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